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Jet Plastica Indusirias, Inc.

1100 Schwab Road

P.O. Box 905

Hatfield, Pennsylvania 19440-0905
215-362-1501

FAX 215-362-5018

October 6, 2000

Mr. Joseph P. McGillian, President
Commercial Utility Consultants, Inc.
1556 McDaniel Drive

West Chester, PA 19380

Dear Joe:

I want to thank you for your efforts on behalf of Jet Plastica Industries, Inc. Without the
assistance of Commercial Utility Consultants, we could not have achieved the reductions
in our wutility billings that we are currently enjoying. Savings for the six-year period of
our association have totaled an amount approaching $2.5 million. In addition, we
continue 10 enjoy savings of more than $400 thousand per year on our electric bills as a
result of the efforts of Commercial Utility Consultants.

Despite having fulfilled our financial obligation to Commercial Utility Consultants, we
continue to value our relationship with your firm. Your advice and counsel on energy
related matters has remained on-going, despite the completion of our savings generated
payments to you. As opposed to most “contingency fee” firms, your support of Jet
Plastica did not end with our final payment.

Thanks again for your efforts on our behalf.

Sincerely,

R o—

Charles A. Brown
Controller & Treasurer



